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WCOutreachCEm Resource

From: Brian O'Connell [BOConnell@naruc.org]
Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2012 9:38 AM
To: WCOutreach Resource
Subject: Comments on Extended Storage EIS
Attachments: NARUC storage EIS Comments revised.pdf

On February 16 I sent an email with comments on the scope of the EIS for the  extended storage study. The letter with 
those comments had an error in  it. 
 
Please substitute the attached letter. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Brian O'Connell P.E. 
Director  
Nuclear Waste Program Office 
National Association of Regulatory Utility Commissioners 
1101 Vermont Ave. NW, Suite 200 
Washington, DC 20005 
(202) 898-2215          fax (202) 384-1551 
boconnell@naruc.org 
Dedicated to Public Service 
                                                     Follow NARUC on Twitter! http://twitter.com/naruc 
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